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Hot News

Enrollment Is Still Open!
 We are actively enrolling for the upcoming school year! If you
know a family looking for a nurturing, Christ-centered early
childhood program, we would love to welcome them to our school
family. As a special thank-you, families who refer a new student will
receive 5% off their monthly tuition once the student is enrolled.

We are now offering school tours to
prospective and enrolled families! Whether
you're new or just excited to see the progress,
CLICK HERE to schedule a tour today! 

Schedule a Tour!

TBD
2 Sept

Back to School Night
Frist Day of School 

Upcoming EventsCalling All Church Volunteers!
As we prepare to welcome families

back, we are seeking volunteers from
our church community to help us finish
setting up classrooms and organizing
materials. Whether you have a few
hours or a whole day, your support

would be a true blessing to our school. If
you're interested in volunteering, please
contact us—we would love your helping

hands and joyful hearts!

Congregation Notes

We’re so excited to share some important updates as we continue preparing

for a joyful and faith-filled school year ahead!

stpaulschool701@outlook.com302-368-0064 701 South College Ave. Newark, DE 19713

https://calendly.com/stpaulschool701/school-tour

